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Date: November 13, 2007 
 
To: Mayor Hearns and City Council Members 
 
From: James R. Williams, Public Works Director 
 
Subject: Award of Bid No. 522-08 - 58,000 GVW Conventional Cab Truck 
  with Dump Body 
 
Recommendation: 
Award Bid No. 522-08 - 58,000 GVW Conventional Cab Truck with Dump Body to 
Trans-West Truck Center in the amount of $121,377.66.  Authorize appropriation of an 
additional $11,377.66 from the Capital Replacement Fund to cover the inclusion of Option A: 
Steerable Push Axle.   
 
Fiscal Impact: 
$121,377.66; with appropriation, sufficient funds are available in Capital Replacement 
Budget Account No. 104-4730-762. 
 
Background: 
This Truck with Dump Body will be assigned to the Public Works Maintenance Services 
Division to support programmed maintenance operations.  The inclusion of Option A will 
increase the load carrying capacity of this truck by 4,000 pounds, thereby allowing 
maintenance crews to be more efficient.  Approval of this appropriation will leave a 
remaining balance in the Capital Replacement Fund of $3,142,169. 
 
On October 22, 2007 at 11:00 a.m., the City held a bid opening for Bid No. 522-08 - 58,000 
GVW Conventional Cab Truck with Dump Body.  Bid packets were mailed to nine vendors 
and four sealed bids were received, opened, and read aloud.  The bids were as follows: 
 
 1. Trans-West Truck Center $121,377.66 
 2. Peck Road Truck Sales $125,345.90 
 3. Boerner Truck Center $125,453.09 
 4. Valew Welding & Fabrication $126,201.00 
 
 


